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27th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Thursday 12th March, Class One will be going on a day trip to RHS Harlow 
Carr Gardens, as part of our topic ‘The Tiny Seed’.  We will be accompanied by 
the Reception children in Class One at Grewelthorpe. 
 
The trip will take place during normal school hours and our coach provider will 
be Atkinson’s coaches.  On this occasion, we will not be asking for a donation, 
thanks to Friends of Fountains, who have kindly offered to fund the trip. 
 
Miss Barker, our school cook will provide a packed lunch for the children, who 
normally have a school meal.  If you would prefer your child to take their own 
packed lunch, please let me know by Monday 9th March. 
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform, as usual and wear a coat and 
shoes appropriate for the weather. 
 
In order to ensure a suitable ratio of adults to children, I am looking for two 
helpers to accompany us. You would be allocated a group of four children to be 
responsible for throughout the day (although we will remain together as a large 
group during the trip).  If you are able to help, please let me know.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Hebblewhite 
Class Teacher 
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